
On behalf of the Newport Chapter of the Surface Navy Association, welcome to Newport and the 
Greater New England area. I would like to invite you to affiliate with our local chapter. We are 
active in many ways and you can visit our chapter website at 
http://128.121.188.113/newport/index.html just to get a sampling of those activities. 
 
We will hold a quarterly join-up at the Newport Officers Club in the near future and I'd like to invite 
you to join us. Should you desire a personal announcement, simply reply to this email and I'll add 
you to our distribution list. Otherwise, simply look for our announcement on the main gate 
scrolling marquee and in the base newspaper, "The Navalog". 
 
Again, welcome to the area and I look forward to meeting you in person. 
 
CAPT Neil Parrott 
President, Newport Chapter 
Surface Navy Association 
446 Cushing Road 
Newport, RI 02841 
401-841-3596/DSN 948 


